

Newsletter Date: **Jan. 18, 2017**

Volume 21, Issue 28



Club Duties

If you are unable to fulfill your duty, PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT, then let the meeting chair know.

Weekly Wake-up

January 18th, 2017

Front Door Greeters: Donna Allen & Ron Blank

Front-of-House: San Mahara

Invocation: Brian Kirkhope

Introductions: Ken Hammer

Rotary Minute: Jeff Boegel

50/50: Bonnie Murrell

Sgt @ Arms: Dave Thompson

Meeting Notes:

Henry Traa Rod Fay to cover

Meeting Notes: Terry Rogers

Meeting Notes:

Randall Taylor

January 25th, 2017

Front Door Greeters:

Nelson Allen & Dawne Anderson

Front-of-House: San Mahara

Invocation: Daryl Knievel

Introductions:

Sher Holubowich Rotary Minute:

Don Bonner

50/50: Patrick Maguire

Sgt At Arms: Denise Davidson

February 1st, 2017

Front Door Greeters:
Don Bonner & Scott Bradford

Front-of-House:

San Mahara

Invocation: Doug Lum

Introductions:
Anna Jones

Rotary Minute: Bill Brendon

50/50:

Patrick Maguire

Sgt @ Arms: Daryl Knievel

upcoming Programs

Jan 18th - Business Meeting: speakers are Don and Ev - update on Daybreak Rotary Website. Bring along your computer, ipad, iphone etc to follow along.

Jan 25th - Jason Harrison, VI Mental Health Feb 1st - Henry Traa, Classification Talk

Denise says "Pickle Ball not for the clutz!!!..

From our friend Denise Larson, down south... "I will be down at the pool as soon as I learn how to manage with crutches. The golf course may be a little more difficult but I won't be waiting 6 weeks to golf again. We are on a beautiful course and average costs are about 25.00 per round. Please say hello to the gang for me.



Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net

Club Birthdays

No Birthdays this week.

Club Anniversaries

No Anniversaries this week.

Meeting Notes - Jan 11, 2017 submitted by Nick Dunne, photos by Patrick Magnire



Our Rotary minute was from our president-elect Nathan, who reminded us that there are Fireside Chats comings up and to please attend a minimum of one. It is a great opportunity to meet your fellow Rotarians and exchange ideas for the upcoming Rotary year.

We also have news from Graham in regards to the clippers 50/50, which has been raising approximately \$250 per game. Graham always needs volunteers and anybody is welcome to try it out.

Graham, Patrick and Ron are taking 7 pounds of screws to Guatemala, which were donated by Lowes. We wish them all safe travels.

Today, Bonnie Murrell gave her classification talk.



Bonnie has lived in a variety of places, including Ontario, BC and the Yukon.

Her career has been in intensive family support, working with foster kids and their parents to create a nurtur-

ing environment in which children may development.

A big influence in her life was her grandmother (who is currently 102 years old. She has two gay

uncles and her step son is finishing his nursing training. In her off time she loves traveling (which she tries to do every year) and cycling (which she often combines with travel).

The winner of the 50/50 was Ron Blank, who drew the 2 of diamonds.

The foundation draw has new ticket prices and this weeks winner was Denise Davidson.



Rotary Club Meetings

Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, Longwood Meeting Rm upstairs 5 p.m. Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.



Rotary Contacts

Club President:

Neil Sorsdahl

Past President:

Eileen Tatton

Vice President:

Evelyn Boegh

Club Secretary:

Ron Blank

Club Treasurer:

Anna Jones

Club President Elect:

Nathan Thornton

International Service Director:

San Mahara

Community Service Director:

Harry Stephan

Youth Service Director:

Scott Bradford

Club Service Director:

Don Bonner

Member Service Director:

Ken Hammer

Bulletin Editor:

Robb Mowbray

Assistant Governor Area 4:

Bev Hilton, Oceanside

District Governor 2016-2017:

Joanne Croghan

RI President 2016-2017:

John Germ

Make-ups

To ensure that your make-up information is properly recorded, send any info on extra meetings attended, extra committee work, service projects, online work, etc. to Denise Davidson.

Four Way Test

- 1. Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
- 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

